
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  Project Christmas House is a project of the Purchase District that builds a house every year for 
families that have lost their homes due to natural disasters and who fall through the cracks of  
conventional help. This year’s Christmas house will be built on stilts, which is a new challenge 
for the team. We need Every Church to help. The ways We Need Your Help are: 

 Prayers - please pray for this project, funding, workers, etc. 
 Payers - we need $40,000 to assist with building the home 
 Players - those who go and serve on the job site (carpenters, laborers, electricians, 

etc.) 

We need all who are willing to give of their time from 1 day to 1 week. Bring your family 
and show your children what Christmas is truly about. 

 WHO: All who can 
 WHAT: Build a Home 
 WHEN: Dec. 26 – Dec.31 or Jan. 1 
 WHERE: Hattiesburg, MS 
 WHY: Servanthood 

Please make checks payable to the Purchase District, write “Christmas House” in the memo 
line, and mail it to 2285 Jack Treas Rd., Kirksey, KY 42054. We need the funds no later than 
December 13th, 2018.  

For more information, contact: 

Bill Carr 270.556.5221 
 

The mission of the Purchase District is to discover, equip, 

connect and send lay and clergy leaders to join Christ’s 

transforming, disciple-making work in and for the world. 
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